To all Fireball and Contender sailors.
A few lessons learned from today which I will apply tomorrow
1) Irrespecetive of who starts first we will leave a 5 min interval between starting fleets
2) Courses will all be Triangle first, followed by a sausage though we may use three “laps” 
3) In winds over 15 knots since the contenders appear to be going to windward slightly faster than the Fireballs we may switch the starting order so please watch the flags.
This is not a change to SI’s it is a small change in the way we operate.
Thanks
PJ
